
Chair’s Announcement – Ask for Angela 
 
Worried on a night out? Ask for Angela 
 
Over the festive season and beyond, we’d like to remind you of the Ask for Angela 
scheme, which helps to keep people safe on a night out and protects anyone who is 
feeling vulnerable or unsafe while on a date or with someone they have met. 
 
Anyone who feels unsafe in such a situation can get help from bar staff by simply 
asking to speak to "Angela". Staff will then assist the person in leaving the venue 
discreetly and getting home or to a place of safety. This could mean taking the 
person out of sight, calling for a taxi and making sure they get home okay, or even 
asking the person causing distress to leave the venue if appropriate. 
 
Do you work in a venue that might want to participate? You can find posters and 
more information at our Ask for Angela webpage. 
 
 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.wiltshire.gov.uk%2Farticle%2F1113%2FAsk-for-Angela&data=04%7C01%7CLisa.Pullin%40wiltshire.gov.uk%7C4c9b6ec0994548adf22708d9cf918d86%7C5546e75e3be14813b0ff26651ea2fe19%7C0%7C0%7C637769046313314645%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=y5Le4NShpwCkPuSV%2FRZUbEulo78h5dw4i0TuXazQWLQ%3D&reserved=0

